


Dear Students, Parents, and Staff,
As we conclude the second term, I want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible progress and 

achievements we have witnessed over the past months. This term has been marked by academic

 milestones, extracurricular accomplishments, personal growth, and the grand culmination

 of our Annual Programme – ‘EXHIBITION’. Under the theme "Innovate to Elevate: Building the 
Future Together," our students showcased their exceptional talents and skills, demonstrating creativity, 

innovation, and confidence in their performances.

The dedication and hard work of our school staff played a crucial role in bringing this event to life, seamlessly blending education 

with entertainment. Their efforts ensured a vibrant and enriching experience for all, making the programme a resounding success. 

Our parents, too, played a vital role, guiding their children in their innovations and supporting them in their projects. Their active 

involvement not only contributed to the event’s success but also reflected their deep commitment to their children's education.

Another major highlight of the term was Sports Day—the most eagerly awaited event by our students. It was a day filled with 

energy, enthusiasm, and a spirit of healthy competition. The excitement of being on the field, free from their academic routine, 

brought immense joy to all. Students displayed their athletic skills, teamwork, and determination, making the event a truly 

memorable one.

I extend my sincere gratitude to our dedicated teachers and staff for their unwavering commitment to excellence, and to our 
parents for their continuous support and partnership in our students' education. Most importantly, I commend our students for 
their hard work, resilience, and enthusiasm in all aspects of school life.

As we step into the break, I encourage everyone to take this time to recharge, reflect, and prepare for the final term. Let us return 
with renewed energy and determination to make the rest of the academic year even more successful.

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable break!
Sr. Bobina Soares
Director



Dear Students ,Parents and Staff ,
"Every end is a new beginning; embrace the journey ahead with hope and determination."I take immense pride

 in celebrating the successes of our students, recognizing the dedication of our teachers, and appreciating the 

steadfast support of our SOK family.This term has been filled with numerous achievements, both academic and 

extracurricular. Our students have demonstrated exceptional growth, and we’ve seen them shine in various 

competitions, activities, and co-curricular events that fostered teamwork, confidence, and solidarity.

A key highlight was the School Exhibition, which was a resounding success. Under the theme "Innovate to Elevate: Building the Future 
Together," our students showcased their creativity,critical thinking, and problem-solving skills through outstanding projects. Their 

innovative ideas reflected their curiosity and passion for learning, making us all proud.

This embodies the essence of Carol Dweck’s words: “Becoming is better than being. The fixed mindset does not allow people the luxury of 
becoming. They have to already be." At SOK, we continuously create an environment where students are empowered to transform 

their potential into achievement, nurturing them as innovators for tomorrow.

As we move forward, I urge our students to embrace every challenge with a mindset of growth, as each day presents a new 

opportunity to learn, grow, and push beyond limits. Just like the Exhibition demonstrated, setbacks are simply stepping stones to 

greater success, and the journey of becoming is filled with continuous learning and transformation.As we step into Term 3, I encourage 

our students to carry forward their enthusiasm and dedication. I also extend my heartfelt gratitude to our parents for their 

invaluable partnership in shaping their children's journey. Your unwavering support plays a crucial role in our shared mission of 

excellence.

Together, let us continue to make the rest of the year shine with curiosity, compassion, and resilience. Wishing you all a restful Spring 
Break and a Ramadan filled with peace, joy, and abundant blessings.

Thank you and God Bless! 

Ms.June Amanna
Principal



Dear Parents, Students, and Staff,

As Term 2 concludes, I extend my gratitude to our dedicated teachers,

 hardworking students, and supportive parents. This term was filled 

with academic achievements, innovative learning, and enriching 

extracurricular activities.

A key highlight was our Exhibition: ‘Innovate to Elevate – Building the Future Together’, 

where students displayed creativity, problem-solving skills, and groundbreaking ideas. Their 

innovative projects reflected our commitment to fostering future-ready learners.

Looking ahead to Term 3, we anticipate more student-led innovations and exciting challenges. Thank 

you for your unwavering support in making our school a thriving hub of learning and growth.

Best regards

Sr. Sarala Christi

Vice Principal



Term 2 has been a remarkable journey filled with excitement, 

learning, and unforgettable moments. Our exhibition was a 

resounding success, made possible by the dedication of our 

incredible students, supportive parents, committed teachers, 

and the encouragement of our management. It was a true 

showcase of talent, creativity, and hard work.

In this edition, we bring you glimpses of the exhibition day, 

capturing the enthusiasm and efforts that made it so special. 

Additionally, our successful picnic day created cherished 

memories for our students, making it yet another highlight of 

the term.

We deeply appreciate your unwavering support and 

partnership. Thank you for being a part of this incredible 

journey with us!



The past few months have been filled with learning, growth, 
and achievements, and we’re gearing up for even more 
success.
Our students continue to shine with outstanding 
performances and a commitment to excellence. 
The second term of the year had it all, exciting 
competitions, exhibition and picnic. It was a combination of 
fun and learning. 
Our initiatives are making a difference! Whether through 
outreach programs or student-led projects, we’re proud of 
the impact we’re creating together.

The journey continues……. 



EXHIBITION 2025

The Highlights…….



EXHIBITION 2025
What an incredible event! 

Our Exhibition held on the 1st of February 2025, was a grand success, leaving 
everyone amazed by the creativity, innovation, and talent on display! From 

breathtaking art and craft exhibits to mind-blowing science experiments, our 
students truly showcased their passion for learning. 

It was a blessing to have His Excellency Bishop Paolo Martinelli 
as our chief guest.

Among the Guests of Honour were Ms Lynn Stanbridge and 
Fr Savarimuthu OFM Cap. 

It was indeed a day filled with engaging exhibits, live performances and 
interactive activities.
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As Term 2 comes to a close, we reflect on another fantastic chapter of 
learning, growth, and achievements at School of Knowledge. From 
academic milestones to extracurricular triumphs, our students and 

staff have shown incredible dedication and enthusiasm. This term saw 
excellence in academics and extra curricular activities. Our students 

showcased their talents and teamwork, making us all proud. 
As we head into the break, we encourage everyone to relax, recharge, 

and return ready for an exciting Term 3! 
Thank you to our students, parents, and staff for making this term 

such a success. 
Enjoy the holidays, and we look forward to another great term 

ahead!






